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7th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Consultation Evening Tuesday 18th June 2024 - Online Appointment 
Booking.

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 8 Consultation Evening on Tuesday 18th 
June from 4pm – 6.45pm. Appointments will be face to face in school in the F Block. 
Entrance to the school for appointments will be via the Bramley Green Gate 
and the Sixth Form entrance in the car park. 

This is an important evening, which provides you with the opportunity to discuss your 
child’s academic progress and engagement with their individual subject teachers to 
help prepare for the step up to year 9. We also hope that you will hear how hard your 
child has been working, giving you the opportunity to praise them and boost their 
confidence. 

As with last year, appointments will be booked through an easy to use online 
appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own appointment times 
with teachers or for an automated system to do this for you. You will receive an email 
confirming your appointments. 

Appointments may be made from midday on Monday 10th June, until 11.00pm on 
Monday 17th June 2024. 

To book your appointment please click here. 

Yours sincerely,

Samantha Wyatt
Year 8 Team Leader

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/consultationevening-booking/

